
Project Update – December 2017

▶ Super Girls

▶ The Educational Consultant wrapped up her 3 months in Amman and handed off 
the Super Girls curriculum to our Education Programming staff.

▶ Additional Super Girls volunteers have been recruited for the next several months; 
a full volunteer training is scheduled for January before the new volunteers begin 
working with kids.

▶ ICDL Technical Training

▶ Students have reached the midway point of training and are making good 
progress. The instructor is confident that all students will be prepared and ready 
for the first level of ICDL testing at the end of the 6-month course.

▶ Hair and Beauty Training

▶ This month the students learned hairstyling techniques, including cuts and perms. 
Next month the students will continue to build on these techniques, by learning 
hair dye application.

▶ Women's Empowerment Training

▶ All students for the next Women's Empowerment 101 and Gender Based Violence 
Awareness and Prevention course sessions have been identified and selected. The 
second set of sessions will begin in January when CRP's Center re-opens after the 
holidays.

▶ Project Finances (through December 2017):


